
Christ Church  

CofE Primary School 
 4th September 2020  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I would like to say a huge thank you for coming back to school with such a positive mindset. I am 

very aware of how strange all of the new rules and way of doing things may seem but you have 

all made a tricky time so much easier for the staff.  

Your children have been an absolute credit to you all, every single child has come back to school 

with a smile and behavior has just been fantastic. I am just so proud of them all.  

We have had fantastic attendance= 98.8% 

Have a lovely weekend, looking forward to seeing you on Monday 

Mrs. Bradford 

Please ensure your contact details are checked and retuned to school as soon as pos-

sible so that we can keep in touch. We will be in touch regarding parents evenings as 

soon as we have further information about what format these will take.  

Lunchtimes 

We are running with our hot menu 

next week. I am very sorry for the 

changes to the menu that was 

published last week, this was due 

to delivery issues. The menu I 

have been provided with for next 

week is below. If there is going to 

be a change I will sent you a text 

to give you as much notice as I 

possibly can.  

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Meatball Pasta Or 

Quorn pasta pot 

Garlic Bread 

Cookie or fruit 

Beef Burger or veg-

etable burger 

Chips 

Salad 

Strawberry delight 

or fruit 

Margarite pizza with 

jacket potato and 

salad 

Tomato and herb 

pasts with salad and 

garlic bread 

 

Fresh fruit or  

yoghurt 

Fish finger  or vege-

table finger sand-

wich  

Chips and salad 

Fresh fruit or ginger 

biscuit 

Help and Support 

Mental health and wellbeing is a real priority for us, as it al-

ways has been. Due to COVID-19, families may have been 

under a lot of stress and have  issues to deal with. As a 

school we have lots of resources and training that we have 

done as staff and can offer children and their families. One 

service that is just brilliant is Barnardos. As parents, you are 

able to access the service direct or I am more than happy to 

support anyone that would like the service. Here is the link 

for further information or just give me a ring and I can ex-

plain how it works. https://www.barnardos.org.uk/see-hear-respond  

https://www.barnardos.org.uk/see-hear-respond

